
Hello YES Clubbers,
I hope you are all having a fantastic start to the summer! Here at the bank, we're enjoying the wonderful weather in
Minnesota, and we hope you are too.

Things are incredibly busy here at Deerwood Bank, which is fantastic. While we continue to work on some exciting
product and service projects, I wanted to share some important news about our upcoming acquisition of Community
Development Bank’s St. Michael and Ogema locations. We are thrilled to announce that our merger with CDB will take
place on Friday, September 20th, and the two new locations will open as Deerwood Bank offices on Monday, September
23rd.

We are very excited to welcome CDB customers and employees to the Deerwood Bank family. This acquisition will
expand our reach and help us bring nice and simple banking to even more neighborhoods in Minnesota.

We will keep you updated on Deerwood Bank’s developments as we progress. In the meantime, we look forward to
seeing you at one of our upcoming YES Club events. Please be sure to read the rest of this newsletter and submit your
RSVPs as soon as possible. We have a packed few months ahead, and we hope you can join in on the fun!

Be well and we will talk soon.
John Ohlin
President/CEO, Deerwood Bank
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Tuesday, August 20th
Presbyterian Clearwater Forest
Deerwood, MN

11:00am - Social Hour

12:00pm - Picnic

There will be bingo, prizes, fun, and
great food.  

Call to reserve your spot for the picnic
today! RSVP by August 9th.



Lisa Anderson - Garrison Office - 320.316.3415

CHANHASSEN DINNER THEATER

Join us as we travel to the "Great Minnesota Get Together". Come see the many
attractions, and make sure to bring your appetite for over 500 different varieties of
fair food! The price for the trip is $35 per person, which includes your fair ticket,
transportation, and all the goodies on the bus. 

YES CLUB COORDINATOR:

MINNESOTA STATE FAIR

Thursday, August 29th
Minnesota State Fairgrounds
Falcon Heights, MN

Pick up times are at the following locations:
Bemidji (Cenex South): 6:00AM
Garrison (Office): 8:00AM
Sartell (Office): 8:00AM RSVP

by
August 13th

Deerwood Bank YES Club will once again be making a trip down to the Chanhassen
Dinner Theater on Wednesday, September 11th. This year, we will be attending
Beautiful - the Carol King Musical! The cost for each attendee will be $99, which
includes your ticket, dinner, transportation, and all the treats on the bus.  Please
see bus pick up times below. 

Pick up times are at the following locations:
Bemidji (Cenex South): 7:00AM
Garrison (Office): 9:15AM
Sartell (Office): 10:00AM

RSVP
by

August 13th

RSVP
by

August 12th

RSVP
by

August 12th

DRIVER SAFETY PROGRAM

For information on upcoming driver safety programs in your area, please reach out
to YES Club Coordinator, Lisa Anderson at (320) 316-3415. 


